
From: jenny chan  
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 1:15 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: re-OPA23-0003 
 
Hi, 
 
We are residents of Leslie Street. We strongly object to this project (file no. OPA-23-0003) 
 
The monstrous towers will seriously affect the quality of our life who live in the condo building 
 
neighboring the project, backing against the towers and blocking the sunlight and views. 
 
Jenny and William Chan (residents of 212-9017 Leslie St) 
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